



## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominiums

LIOIII

From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date:

January 29, 2015

Re:

Snow Removal

Thank you for the cooperation during the snowstorm this week. When residents work with the snow vendor and move cars, it makes it easier for proper and effective snow removal.

As you can see, there is snow piled up against and around the dumpster that will need to be moved for the trash disposal. **Tomorrow**, **Friday**, **January 30th**, Absolute, the snow vendor, will be back on the property in the morning to remove the snow around the dumpster and clear the front walk way.

If you are able, please do not park there, or move your car if it is parked near the dumpster or along the back of the building so they are able to maneuver the bobcat easier.

We apologize for any inconvenience. Please contact Liz Atkins at (781) 455-6565 ext 202 or email at <a href="mailto:eatkins@gandgrealty.com">eatkins@gandgrealty.com</a> with any questions.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium